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Honorable Maxor\and City Council Members
Ann E. W 1ty Manager
April 11, 2018

Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:

IL.

mc

Attachments

A flyer announcing the upcoming Bark in the Park events hosted by Greenville
Animal Protective Services

A memo from Eric Griffin, Fire/Rescue Chief, regarding Greenville Fire/Rescue
training with the North Carolina Emergency Management on flood response




GREENVILLE ANIMAL PROTECTIVE SERVICES PRESENTS

rk

- Meet the APS officers serving the city '
« Learn about the animal services and ‘

programs Greenville has to offer

» Provide feedback on animal issues
that matter most to you!

Meet and Greet Meet and Greet
Wednesday, April 11, 6-8:30 p.m. Friday, April 20, 5:30-7 p.m.
Petsmart, 600 SE Greenville Boulevard Greenville Dog Park, 200 N Ash Street

“Pets in the Park” Celebration APS Animal Forum
Saturday, April 28, 10 am. — 2 p.m. Wednesday, May 16, 6- 7:00 p.m.
Town Common, 105 E. First Street GPD Training Room, 500 S Greene Street
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NORTH CAROLINA
FIRE-RESCUE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Ann Wall, City Manager

FROM: Eric Griffin, Fire/Rescue Chief w
DATE: April 10, 2018

SUBJECT: GFR Trains with NCEM on Flood Response

On April 18, 2018 Greenville Fire/Recue, North Carolina Emergency Management (NCEM), the
North Carolina Helo-Aquatic Rescue Team (NCHART), and other local agencies will partper to
complete practical exercises similar to those events encountered locally during hurricane’s
Floyd and Matthew. In October 2016, Hurricane Matthew caused significant flooding in the
Greenville area. The night of the storm, Greenville Fire/Rescue executed more than 100
rescues, Trainings like this one allow the department to stay ready when and if the area sees
another major storm.

The NCHART team works with emergency services personnel from around the state and the
North Carolina National Guard to provide support during natural and manmade disasters.
Members from Greenville Fire/Rescue will assist in the training, serving as both victims while
other agencles train and as a rescue team relaying information to air support personnel, much
like during a real emergency.

The training will take place at a City-owned property near the intersection of Mumford Road
and Pactolus Highway and runs from 2:00 p.m. -10:00 p.m. Expect increased air traffic during
this time.
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